Chris Rowe m 15 February 2018 at 07:56
To: "clerk@wesiderehamparishcouncil.uk” <clerk@westderehamparishcouncil.uk>

Hello Peter,

Thank you for your reply about the booking of the hall, can | please introduce myself to you as the Transport Manager
of Glazewing Ltd, may | ask the following be considered.

Can | have the opportunity to ask yourself and the local residents of the village if we can have your approval to be able
to tip on some Bank Holidays.

The dates | would like to be able to tip are as follow:

30t March
2nd April
7t May
28t May

27t August

| stress that the only vehicles needed on these dates will be a maximum of 1 x skip lorry and 1 x hook loader lorry who
will be exchanging recycling materials from Norfolk Household Waste Recycling Centres (HWRC) We are able to work
7 days a week 24 hours a day from our transport site, but you may have gathered | have moved a number of the
vehicles to Bexwell to reduce the early morning impact on the village.

The yard hours don’t let us tip on Bank holidays but we need to tip a few (max 5) council bins, they are happy for us to
do that if the village have no major objections, would you. The vehicles would be running in and out the transport yard
any way.

I'm also only asking for a small window on each of these days (12-4) so | can free up valuable bins so | can keep this
contract running over these busy times.

Hope we can agree on this matter, hopefully build on this going forward.

Regards

Chris Rowe




